
 March 15, 2025 

 To Whom It May Concern: 

 I am writing to express my strong support for HB5024, which provides essential 
 operational funding for Oregon Film. As a Portland resident with family members who work 
 directly in the Oregon and Portland film industry, I have seen firsthand how vital this office is to 
 sustaining and growing our state’s creative economy. 

 For my family and many others in Oregon, the film industry is more than just a 
 passion—it’s a livelihood. The continued success of this industry relies on the work of Oregon 
 Film to facilitate productions, connect industry professionals, and highlight Oregon as a premier 
 destination for filmmaking. Without the operational support provided by HB5024, these 
 opportunities could be diminished, impacting jobs and economic stability for many Oregonians. 

 For these reasons, I urge you to fully fund Oregon Film’s operational budget through 
 HB5024. Continued investment in this office is an investment in Oregon’s creative economy, 
 local businesses, and the talented individuals who contribute to the industry’s success. Thank you 
 for your time and consideration. 

 Sincerely, 

 Camilla Morrison 


